

Ark Byron Primary Academy

Explore	
Endeavour	
Excel	
Courage to reach for the sky!	

Upcoming Events

Odds Farm visit Monday 11th July

Sports Afternoon Wednesday 13th July 1pm onwards

End of term Friday 15th July 12pm finish

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a busy week since the last newsletter! The Summer Fair was amazing and many thanks to ABPA for all of their endeavour to make it such a success. We are eagerly awaiting the results of the monies raised.

Thank you to everyone who came along to watch the "graduation" of the children from Reception. They are about to leave the Early Years Foundation Stage and enter Key Stage 1 – we are so proud of their progress and achievements this year. Yesterday's graduation was a fitting way to celebrate their successes.

We are now looking forward to September and are welcoming Miss Wader and Miss Allegaert to our team today. They will be starting to get ready for leading the Reception classes next year.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Kaplan and the Ark Byron team

STARS OF THE WEEK 🔭

	COURAGE	EXPLORATION	ENDEAVOUR	EXCELLENCE
Swallows	Samantha	Jaiden	Jake	Despina
Swifts	Josh	Kyla-Riell	Malak	Finn

These children will receive silver certificates: Tristan, Zooey, Jaiden, Zahra, Sidney, Diego, Samantha, Benjamin

These children will receive gold certificates: Logie, Ben, Finn, Douglas, Mia, Despina, Daniel, Khalil, Josh, Emma, Pedro, Sebastian F These children will receive platinum certificates: Romilly, Martha, Vesper

TATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY

Class	Attendance	Punctuality
Swallows	95.7%	99.4%
Swifts	85%	99.4%

Transition to Year 1

Next week children will be getting ready for Year 1. On Tuesday they will have a session with their Year 1 teachers – Mrs Stanciene or Miss Cok.

Notices

- Children should come to school in their PE kit on Wednesday the kits will be sent home on Tuesdays so this works!
- You should have received an e-mail about Sports Afternoon next Wednesday.

 If not please contact us so we can update your details and ensure
 communications come through to you. Sports Afternoon will be a carousel of
 activities in the Priory playground from 1pm. We will need helpers so please let
 Mrs Kaplan know if you can help!
- Please put a bag into your child's book bag next week so that we can send home books (and other bits that will need to come off our walls!). You may find your child's books do not come home - I am sorry but some need to be kept in school for inspection and other reasons.
- Mrs Kaplan and Mr Martlew are working on organising clubs for next
 September and give more details next week. We are committed to providing a programme of enrichment learning after school.
- Please note that there is a 12pm finish for children next Friday!

GROW A SUNFLOWER COMPETITION!

Well done to all our budding gardeners who have managed to keep the sunflowers growing! You have raised well over £500 for school funds (and we are still expecting more forms in!) Congratulations go to Ben in Swifts and Sebastian in Swallows for growing the tallest sunflowers!

Ark Byron is committed to safeguarding children.

Congratulations Swallows and Swifts. It is time to fly!









